
As per Management's decision, due to the affect of Covid-19 outbreak, “all unused tickets  of Biman 

Bangladesh Airlines will  remain valid for further travel or refund until 14March’2021 without any 

Charge.“ 

 

All of you are  requested to update your office and all sub-agents to inform our valued passengers 

accordingly . 

 

Best regards 

 

Biman Bangladesh Airlines Ltd. 

 


